
  

 

 
 
 

23 April 2022 

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND TOURISM 

Head Office Windhoek   

Phillip Troskie Bulding  

 

ATTENTION:  MR. DAMIAN NCHINDO 

Dear Sir, 
 

INPUT FROM COMPETENT AUTHORITY (APP 3770) EPL 7798 

The Application 3770  has been submittent to the Mining Commisioner’s office at the Ministry of Mines and Energy 
on the 7th of September 2021. The MME will internaly provide input where relevant with the MEFT. Below is front 
page of the Application with MME Stamp. 

 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Marvin Sanzila 
(Project Manager) 
 
 


